
WASTE MANAGEMENT 

720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  

 June 21, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject: Waste Management of Spokane, a division of Waste Management of Washington, Inc. (G-237); Tariff # 18 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

We recently filed a tariff revision for the commodity rebate/credit for WM of Spokane. Upon further review, we noticed our 
workpapers contained clerical errors related to the number of tons collected in WM of Spokane. We are formally requesting 
permission to withdraw our filing, docketed under TG-230491, from review and will plan to adjust the workpapers and refile with 
an LSN. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (503) 334-9646. 

Very truly yours, 

Evan Burmester  
Senior Financial Analyst, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

cc: Jesse Granado 
Joel Kohlstedt 
Tami Yager 
Clerk of the Board, Spokane County Chair 
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